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Dear Brother,
	Your letter of Aug 25th received and was pleased to hear from you again.  You said you were not surprised to hear that we were in that drive but you wondered how we moved so quick.  We make many moves like that and we sure have caught the Huns off their guard.  I suppose you have heard about this last drive when the Americans captured the St. Michiel sector.  By the looks of things now and from what we hear from Turkey Bulgaria and others we can not help but see that the end is getting nearer all the while.  I receive another letter from Roy.  He hasn’t been to the front yet but wants to get up here.  He was glad to know I had been Promoted.  I also received an interesting letter from A.C. Newport.  He has been at two fronts and has seen the dough boys go after them.  He said he would rather be with the Artillery any time.  
	I am feeling pretty good just now and hope I will continue so.  The rainy season is on again and it is getting cold fast.  I am glad to hear you are still good at playing ball.  I hope nothing happens to put me out of playing ball when I return.  Am glad to know that the allotment is coming along good.  I am still trying to dodge the shells and if I keep on having good luck I guess we’ll see each other before a great while.  I hope you won’t be called but I know just how you must feel about it and if they need you I expect you to come over.  Write soon and tell the others to write.
									With love + Best wishes
									Your Loving Bother
									Paul
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